February 2, 2022

Members present: Tony Cooper, Garry Wells, David Fisher, Collin Nicol,  Zoe Hawkins-Town Clerk
A public hearing was called to order at 6:00 PM in the Town Office to close out The Community Development Block Grant Program. Tony Cooper will be writing a letter to Deobligate any remaining funds.
There was no public comment.
David Fisher made a motion, 2nd by Garry Wells to Close the Public hearing at 6:15 P.M.
The board went into executive session at 6:16 P.M.
The board came out of executive session at 6:30 P.m.
There was no action taken. 
__________________________
Zoe Hawkins, Town Clerk

